

## State of California GOVERNOR'S OFFICE SACRAMENTO

EDMUND G. BROWN GOVERNOR

December 9, 1965

Mrs. Daniel Tolmach

Oxnard, California

Dear Jane:

Thank you so much for writing regarding the possibility of my addressing a noon meeting of the Oxnard Rotary Club, as well as the Oxnard Knights of Columbus dinner dance.

Unfortunately, my schedule is such that I won't be in Ventura in January. I do hope to be there within the next six months, and will certainly be in touch with you when my plans are definite.

Again, my warm thanks for your thoughtfulness. Best wishes for a joyous holiday season.

Sincerely

EDMUND G. BROWN. Governor